
State of Florida 

 
 

DATE: April 24, 2015 

TO: Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: John Villafrate, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket Number 150019-WS - Joint application of GCP REIT III and Sun 
Communities Operating Limited Partnership for authority for transfer of majority 
organizational control of GCP Plantation Landings, LLC. 
 

 
 Please place the attached correspondence from Marty Deterding, on behalf of GCP REIT 
III/Sun Communities Operating Limited Partnership, in the above-referenced docket file. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JEV/as 
Attachment 
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Ashley Soete

From: John Villafrate
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 8:23 AM
To: Ashley Soete
Subject: FW: 150019 Staff's First Data Request
Attachments: 20150423140958487.pdf

 
 
From: Marty Deterding [mailto:mdeterding@sfflaw.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 2:54 PM 
To: John Villafrate 
Cc: Jennifer Crawford 
Subject: RE: 150019 Staff's First Data Request 
 
John 
 
I have talked to our Maintenance and operations people related to the Planation Landings system and the items raised 
in the Staff's First data request.  We just recently completed  a Polk County Sanitary inspection from  3/15 and nothing 
was said of outstanding concerns from an earlier inspection, However some of the items listed in Staff's data request 
were on this newer sanitary inspection.  In working with the county on this latest inspection we have corrected all of the 
issues raised either  through standard maint or in response to  this latest sanitary survey.  Therefore  all issues raised 
have been completed or  otherwise addressed in ways that  we believe is fully satisfactory to the County. 
 
Our representatives just talked with the County Health officials and we have corrected all items on the list.  Additionally 
the official says that since we corrected issues on the March 15 report, that report supersedes the Feb ’14 report. 
 
 
The attached letter from last week is our response to this latest county survey.  Please let me know if this is adequate for 
your needs of if there is something else I can provide. 
 
F. MARSHALL  DETERDING  
Of Counsel 
Sundstrom & Mindlin, LLP  
2548 Blairstone Pines Drive   
Tallahassee, Florida  32301 
T: 850.877.6555 
F: 850.656.4029 
www.sfflaw.com  
mdeterding@sfflaw.com 
 
   

 
  








